
 

WRPL/HR/P/Security Chief/2017                           27.01.2017 

 

ADDENDA TO NOTIFICATION FOR SECURITY CHIEF AT WRPL 

The contractual position of Security Chief at Western Region Pipelines, Sendra (Rajasthan) 

was notified on www.iocl.com on 29.12.2016. The position is to be filled through retired 

Police Officer (DSP / Sr. Inspector).  The last date of receipt of applications was 20.01.2017. 

In view of very few applications received in this regard, it has been decided that: 

(i) The last date of receipt of applications is now extended up to 07.02.2017. 

(ii) Police Officers (DSP / Sr. Inspector) who retired from police service on or after 

31.03.2013 would now be eligible to apply. 

Other aspects of the notification dated 29.12.2016 in this regard remain unchanged.  

Interested and eligible candidates may send their duly filled in applications (in prescribed 

format appended to notification dated 29.12.2016) to the Chief Human Resource Manager, 

Western Region Pipelines, Indian Oil Corporation Ltd., Morbi Road, P.O-Bedipara, Gauridad, 

Rajkot (Gujarat)-360003 on or before 7
th

 February 2017 by 1700 hrs.  

Queries, if any, may be addressed to pawarvk@indianoil.in Please note that all further 

announcements in this regard including corrigendum, if any, would be made only at 

www.iocl.com  


